
Good morning,

Please find the Manly Business Chamber’s letter of support for Hugos Manly DA 2020/0962.

Kind regards, Chantelle

(My working days are Tuesday & Thursday)
Gold Members of the Chamber: 
4 Pines Brewing Company  Athas Group   Freshwater Community Bank Branch Bendigo Bank   Gwynvill Pty Ltd   Halix   Henroth 
Investments  Hotel Steyne  Hugos Manly    Ivanhoe Hotel   ICMS   Manly Greenhouse    Manly Wharf Management    Mark Moran Group   Manly 
Pavilion    Mitronics   Novotel Sydney Manly Pacific  Peer Wealth    Quest Manly Manly Market Place Storage King

Sent: 20/11/2020 9:44:04 AM
Subject: DA 2020/0962
Attachments: Nov 20 Hugos.pdf; 

CHANTELLE HOARE
Executive Officer

T: 0411 771 401
E: chamber@manly.org.au
A: PO Box 104 Manly NSW 1655
W: manly.org.au
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1 Belgrave St 

MANLY, NSW 2095 
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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE   DA 2020/0962 

On behalf of the Manly Business Chamber we wish to express our support of Hugos Manly DA 2020/0962.   

Hugos has become an iconic destination on Manly Wharf offering a casual coastal dining experience that 

encapsulates the Northern Beaches lifestyle.  The staff celebrate this relaxed vibe making every 

experience memorable, ensuring Manly is revered as a domestic and international destination for visitors. 

The Chamber recognized the role Hugos played in the success of Manly as a destination when we 

supported their outdoor dining on the wharf 6 years ago.  They have gone on to prove beyond our 

expectations the appetite for this waterside experience by visitors to Manly.   

We are now very aware of the challenges all industries have faced due to Covid, and Hugos has not been 

immune to this.  With the enforced locked down and reduction in numbers, we can only see an extension 

of this outdoor dining experience as a positive one for all.  The staff employed by Hugos, local Manly 

diners, plus domestic and international tourists.   

Feel free to contact me if any further clarification is required. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charlotte Rimmer 

President - 2020 

 

cc  Dave Evans – Hugos Manly 

 


